
The Fish & Wildlife Compensation Program is a partnership between BC Hydro, the Province of B.C.,  
Fisheries and Oceans Canada, First Nations, and Public Stakeholders, to conserve and  

enhance fish and wildlife impacted by BC Hydro dams. 

 
 

 
FWCP 2015 REVIEW: 

A Survey of Perceptions and Improvement Opportunities 
 

Overview: 
 
The FWCP has contracted Insights West, based in Vancouver, to undertake an independent, third-

party review to assess perceptions of the FWCP, and gather input on what is working well and 

potential opportunities for improvement. The results from the Review will be used to strengthen 

the FWCP’s approach to fulfilling its vision.  

 

The Review process is being developed with input from First Nations, public stakeholders, the 

Province of BC, Fisheries and Oceans Canada and BC Hydro, and will be completed in December 

2015. The Review is not the Program Evaluation and Audit as outlined in the FWCP’s Governance 

Manual. 

 

Insights West will be using a mixed-methodology approach in September and October to ask 

questions about the FWCP to key three audiences: FWCP stakeholders; First Nations involved with 

the FWCP; and the public who are aware of the Program. There will also be a self-selecting survey, 

with the link being available on the FWCP website for any person wanting to provide input not 

contacted by Insights West.  

 

BC Hydro is funding the Review and, as a result, there will be no reduction to FWCP project 

spending.  

If you have any questions please contact Trevor Oussoren, FWCP Manager, at: 
250-755-7152, or trevor.oussoren@bchydro.com 

mailto:trevor.oussoren@bchydro.com

